
RLGA Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, August 27, 2024 

The meeting was called to order at 6:01 PM by Barb Emmitt.  Members present:  Barb, Carol 
Logan, Stephanie Ticknor, Jane Simpson, Leann Harris.  Shelly Anderson was a guest. 

Captain – Barb Emmitt   
• Positions next season - Trustee will be an open position for next year.  Shelly Anderson 

has agreed to assume the Membership Chair position and Carol Logan will move to 
Treasurer. 

• Annual Meeting will be held on Thursday, October 24 @ 6:00 p.m. Kent Commons is a 
possible location.  Barb will send an e-mail to members to see if anyone will volunteer to 
host at their home.  Barb will organize food and explore “banquet” status in order to 
allow for alcohol at Kent Commons if no one volunteers to host at their home.   

Co-Captain (Competitions) – Jeannie Dailey  
• No updates 

Secretary- Jane Simpson  
• No updates.  Still needs to connect with Jeannie to get minutes and handbook on 

the website. 
Treasurer- Jerri Proszek  

•  Updated budget is pending due to Jerri’s illness. 

Trustee (City Rep) – Vicki Hutsko 
• No updates 

By laws – Karen Johnson     
•  No updates 

Membership - Carol Logan 

• No new members as of this month 

Handicap - Lori Deglow – 

• E-mail sent regarding posting scores 

Tournaments - Stephanie Ticknor  
• Club Championship - feedback has been that box lunches and tee prizes were well 

received.  No negative feedback from members. 
• Stephanie has tee prizes stockpiled for next year and Carrie is working on 

soliciting items throughout the year. 
• A request has come from a member to allow a professional to play in the 

Chapman tournament.  This has not been allowed in years past.  After discussion, 



the decision was to not allow this year due to the short time frame between the 
request and the tournament and to refer it to the membership for discussion at 
the annual meeting. 

Rules – Abby Mead   
• Barb has asked Abby to send an e-mail regarding green etiquette and other rules. 

Player Recognition –Leann Harris  
• Pink card submission is on track to be about the same as last year.  Pins need to 

be ordered. 
Old Business: None 

New Business: There has been feedback from some members regarding the desire to have more 
women’s club presence at the course - for example: information on the bulletin board, photos.  
The bulletin board in the pro shop is available, as is space in the breezeway.  A volunteer would 
be needed to manage.  Barb will solicit for volunteers. 

The next meeting will be September 17th at 6:00 PM.  The meeting ended at 7:00 PM.


